
YOUTH & FAMILY SERVICES 

VIRTUAL TEEN NIGHT OUT PRESENTS: 

 

How to Take FREE College Courses  

While in High School 

Thursday, December 3, 2020 6:00 P.M. - 7:00 P.M.              
To register, call or email John Maghaguian at (818) 937-7247 or jmaghaguian@glendaleca.gov 

Disclaimer: The City of Glendale’s Community Services & Parks  Department is not affiliated with the  presenting         

organization. All topics and speakers are presented for informational purposes. The organization’s or speaker’s         

information, advice, views, opinions, or services do not necessarily reflect or represent the official policy or position  

of the City and its Community Services & Parks Department. 

Have you ever thought about taking college                   

courses while still in high school?   

Join Olga Tovar with Glendale Community                    

College to tell you how! 

@MyGlendaleTeens #MyGlendaleTeens 

REASONABLE ACCOMMODATIONS WILL BE MADE UPON REQUEST.                                                       

PLEASE NOTIFY US WITHIN 72 HOURS OF EVENT DATE. 


